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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:   Members of the Board of Trustees 
From:  Cody Burris 
Subject: Tornillo ISD Athletic Summer Reentry Plan 
Date:   June 17, 2020 
 

HISTORY: Due to the Covid-19 outbreak, UIL suspended all athletic activities and Summer workouts. 
UIL schools may, but are not required to, begin UIL Summer strength and conditioning and sports 
specific instruction beginning June 8, 2020. 
 

 

RATIONALE: Tornillo ISD has collaborated with local school districts, UIL, State, and local officials to 

prepare a plan that will allow our coaches, staff, and athletes to return to workouts in a safe manner while 

following all UIL, State, and local guidelines.  

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: The Tornillo ISD reentry plan is attached along with the UIL guidelines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION: This item is for informational purposes only. 
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